To: Miami Marines

We are writing to inform you that EDSA, planning consultant to the City of Miami, is presenting their latest plan for Virginia Key at a public meeting on Tuesday, August 26, 6:30 PM-8:30 PM at City Hall, 3500 Pan American Drive, City Hall. The plan will include the Marine Stadium site. The meeting is for informational purposes only. We have not had any contact with EDSA so we are not familiar with what will be proposed.

Update

We have received a copy of the City's Engineering Report of the property. The cost estimates include $5.5 million for structural preservation costs for the building . Depending on various factors and additions, costs are estimated to run as high as $34 million (which includes over $3 million for paving and landscaping the parking lot). Our own consulting engineer has just recently been granted access to the property so we have not yet evaluated the City's findings. Our engineer is also reviewing the City's report to determine what are the real costs needed to return the building to service-as opposed to creating an "as new" structure

Over the last several months, we have been quietly working on developing contacts and approaches to assist the City in its efforts to revive the Stadium. The challenges-structural, operational, and financial-should not be underestimated. Nevertheless, we have been very heartened to by the response and we are confident that a practical plan can be developed. It is also important to note that while the Stadium has sat vacant for 16 years, our group has been working for only four months.

Website

If you haven't been back in a while, please check out our website at www.marinestadium.org We've added much new material, and we expect to be adding more in the next several weeks. You can help by going to the "IF SEATS COULD TALK" Section of the website and record your experiences-and ideas-for the Stadium. More and more people are looking at our website and you can help us by participating.

Publicity

In our last email in July, we told you that we were initiating a broad based public relations campaign, not just local but national and international in scope. We have done so and we've been extremely gratified at the response. We will update you on specific publications shortly in an upcoming email. Press is very important to us because it helps us build momentum, credibility, and contacts.

As we've said, the challenges that we have are political and substantive: to convince our elected officials that the Marine Stadium should be revitalized and assist in developing a practical way to do so.

We are more convinced than ever that we can be successful. And with your help, we will!

Jorge Hernandez

Becky Roper Matkov

Don Worth

NOTE: PLEASE FORWARD THIS EMAIL TO OTHERS WHO MAY BE INTERESTED IN THE MARINE STADIUM. YOU CAN JOIN OUR EMAIL LIST BY CONTACTING US.
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